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Ted Swan

From: Tim Bertoch <tbertoch@ciginvest.com>

Sent: Friday, July 8, 2022 3:15 PM

To: Ted Swan

Subject: FW: Re: Initial Submission Review – Eastpark 70 Subdivision Filing 7 – Plat Amendment

CAUTION: External Email Alert!  

Ted, here is a copy of the email I sent to the neighbor that opposed the amendment, could you note this in the response 

to the City, I also left a voice mail on the listed cell phone as well with no response to either. 

 

Thanks 

 

Tim 

 

From: Tim Bertoch  

Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2022 3:57 PM 

To: raulcayetano11@gmail.com 

Subject: Re: Initial Submission Review – Eastpark 70 Subdivision Filing 7 – Plat Amendment 

 

Good afternoon, 

 

I am reaching out to you regarding our submission to the City of Aurora to approve a Plat Amendment for our property 

located at 19522 E. 22nd Avenue.  The City has advised that they received a comment from you indicating that you are 

not in favor the plat amendment. I would like the opportunity to discuss the amendment with you and understand 

specifically what your objection is.  Simply put, we are adjusting the eastern lot line (running north/south) for this 

property approximately 88’ to the west.  We are not making any other adjustments or improvements. 

 

I would be happy to discuss further if helpful. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Tim 

 

Tim W. Bertoch 

Vice President  

Consolidated Investment Group, LLC 

18 Inverness Pl. East 

Englewood, CO 80112 

 

Office: 303-789-2664 x202 

Cell: 303-881-5098 

 


